
June 27, 2016 

Captain Scott A. Vago, Patrol Services Bureau 
Prince William County Police Department 
8900 Freedom Center Blvd. 
Manassas, VA  20110 

RE:  McDonald’s Bike Safety Event 

Dear Capt. Vago, 

As you may be aware, on June 18, 2016 we held a Bicycle Safety Event at our 
McDonald’s located at 4245 Dale Blvd.  Sgt. David Moore, Officer Danial Gray and Officer 
Jennifer Ingraham attended the event.  Officer Gray spoke with the children about bicycle 
safety.  At the event we also raffled off three children’s bicycles with helmets and safety gear. 

I just wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude for their participation in this 
event.  It would not have been possible without them.  As I understand it, both Officers and the 
Sargent attended the event during their time off.  This is an exemplary demonstration of their 
commitment to community service that should not go unnoticed.  Please accept this letter as 
my personal thank you to you, Sgt. Moore, Officer Gray and Officer Ingraham for all that you 
do each and every day. 

Sincerely, 

Craig T. Welburn 
McDonald’s Owner/Operator 
 

Prince William County Locations 
 14591 Jefferson Davis Hwy. (Woodbridge) 
 4245 Dale Blvd. (Dale City) 
 17340 Dumfries Rd. (Dumfries) 
 4309 Merchant Plaza (Lake Ridge – Woodbridge) 
 13680 Mapledale Ave. (Dale City) 

 
 
 
CC:  Barry M. Barnard, Acting Chief 


